
Black Ridge Elementary 
February 26, 2018 

4:00-5:00 p.m. 
Conference Room 

 
 
In attendance:  Cami, Scott, Kylie, Thomas, Charlotte, Whitney (Excused: Nina, Julie) 
 

1. Review norms 
*Start and end on time. 
*We will have an open and safe environment so that no one feels belittled.  
*We will use parent friendly language. 
*We will focus on students. 
*Get teacher input before making major decisions. 

 
2. Approve minutes from January. 

Motion to approve: Thomas 
Approve: 5 
 

3. School goal: 
 
K-3 Reading: By the end of the 2017-2018 school year, 90% of our K-3 students will be 
reading on grade level based on the DIBELS assessment administered in the spring of 
2018. 
 
SAGE: The percentage of students reaching proficiency will increase by at least 3% in 
all SAGE tested subjects at the end of the 2017-2018 school year as compared to the 
2016-2017 school year. 

 
 

4. Safe Routes to School (Updates)-new map 
Steve Mumford is working with us. City needs pictures of congested area (up 
Sunset). Deadline is March 14. Steve is meeting with UDOT reps. Decisions made by 
April 28. 
 

5. Review SAGE Benchmark data from January. 
See progress on WIG charts in hall. Making progress toward goal in LA. Math is a 
little behind where we would like it to be. 

 
6. 2018-2019 School goal 

Review feedback from teachers. New ideas? 
Keep goals the same for next year with similar action steps. Add in a Pre-K 



component. Maybe a literacy parent night? 
 

7. Mindset Ch. 1-2  
What stuck out to you?  
-Questions 
-Explanations of both mindsets and how to recognize them in yourself and child.  
-How can we coach students toward a mindset? 
Applications for school? 
-Turn a failure into a gift. What can we learn from this?  
-Recognize this mindset in students. 
-Do we take the approach that everyone can grow? Can I help someone else’s child 
learn? 
 
Ch. 3, 7 next month 

 
8. SCC Member update 

Motion to replace Paula Shepherd and choose someone from the ballot: Scott 
Second: Kylie 
All in favor: 5 (email vote) 
 

9. Concerns/Questions 
Cami-send out email with general safety practices/what we would communicate to 
parents. 
Train kids to point out adults without a badge. 
 

10. Next meeting:  
 

Monday, March 26, 2018 4:00 p.m. 
 
Motion to adjourn: Thomas 
Second: Kylie 
All in favor 

 
 
 


